

Intellectual Property Law



NYIPLA Features an Interview with Board Member and Amster Lawyer David Goldberg

A Q&A with David Goldberg was featured in the latest issue of the New York Intellectual Property Law Association's newsletter. David is a new board member of the NYIPLA and has been an active volunteer for the NYIPLA for many years.

David said that he joined the NYIPLA because "Amster, Rothstein & Ebenstein has a strong commitment to the association and a strong culture of mentoring, and partners Anthony Lo Cicero (ex-President and current Co-Chair of the LAC) and Charley Macedo (ex-Board Member and current Co-Chair of the PTAB Committee) encouraged me to get involved. Their support and the firm's commitment to pro-bono work are what have made my long-term involvement with the NYIPLA possible."

View the article **here**.